
 

                               

 

 
April 8, 2020 
 
Jacob Ritzenthaler 
Regulatory Policy Advocate 
Common Sense Initiative 
 
Re:  Criteria and Definitions for Fish and Fishery Products 
 
Dear Jacob, 
 
Thank you for your recent review of OAC 901:3-7-01. Based upon your recommendation, the 
Ohio Department of Agriculture will proceed with the formal filing of this rule package with the 
Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
OHIO DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE 
 
 
 
 
 
Jacquie Keller-Potvin 
Agency Rules Coordinator 
8995 E. Main St. 
Reynoldsburg, Ohio 43068 
Jacquelyn.keller-potvin@agri.ohio.gov  
 
CC: Carrie Kuruc, Director, Common Sense Initiative Office 
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